
  
 
 
 
 

October 23rd Update – Public Health Announces Two Additional Case in Las 
Animas County and Three Additional Case in Huerfano County  

 
(October 24, 2020)- Public Health has confirmed two new positive cases of COVID-19 in Las Animas 
County and three new COVID-19 cases in Huerfano County.  
 
Las Animas County has a total case count of 69 with 34 active cases. Huerfano County has a total case 
count of 33 with 4 active cases and 2 deaths.   

Close contacts are still being notified by the public health nurses.  
 
A FREE Community Testing Site is available to the public on Tuesdays, October 27th and 
Thursday, October 29th from 1pm to 3pm at the Las Animas County Community Testing Site at 
2309 E. Main Street, Trinidad.  
 
In addition to following the five commitments of containment, getting a flu vaccine is another way our 
community can do their part to keep one another healthy. This preventative measure can reduce the risk 
of contracting the flu and will potentially decrease the burden on our medical providers this winter.  

Five Commitments of Containment: 

• Wear a mask 
• Maintain six-feet of physical distance 
• Minimize group size 
• Wash hands frequently 
• Stay home when sick and get tested 

 
More information can be found at: https://www.colorado.gov/la-h-health or 
at https://covid19.colorado.gov/. You can also find information on Facebook at Las Animas Huerfano 
Counties District Health Department.  
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